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TO:  George Bosanic, City Manager 

FROM: Krystal Grace-Hatfield, Deputy Clerk 

DATE: March 30, 2021 

SUBJECT: Shredded Hardwood Mulch 

                  

BID OPENING FOR 

Shredded Hardwood Mulch 

 

Bids were opened in the City of Greenville City Hall Conference Room, 411 S. 

Lafayette Street, Greenville, Michigan 48838, on Tuesday March 30, 2021 at 2:00 PM, 

5 (five) bids were opened for Shredded Hardwood Mulch with specification and 

information provided by the City of Greenville. 

 

Present: Tom Pollock, City of Greenville 

    Krystal Grace-Hatfield, City of Greenville 

    Paul Pollock, City of Greenville 

   Les Lillie, City of Greenville 

   Julie Hoppe, Green Pro Landscape Management 

 

Bids were received as follows: 

 

Bidder Total As-Read Bid 

Mid Michigan Snow & Landscaping Products 

Stanton, MI 
$3,660 

Michigan Wood Fiber LLC 

Zeeland, MI 
$3,200 

Brink Wood Products, Inc. 

Byron Center, MI 
$2,900 

Cannonsburg Wood Products 

Rockford, MI 
$3,000 

Building Bridges Professional Services 

Grand Rapids, MI 
$5,000 

  

 

The Bids will be studied and recommendations made pursuant to the direction of the 

Greenville City Council.      

 


